
From the Pastoral Council (“PC”) 

To provide transparency to the parish community, the “PC” will provide an update from its 
monthly meetings.  Primary focus of the “PC” since October of last year has been on identifying 
and implementing recommendations from the Parish Synod Report. 

PC engagement with the community was one of the recommendations and the response started 
with an introduction of “PC” members in January 2023 bulletins and the “PC” members meeting 
the community in the Narthex after masses on the weekend January 29th. 

The “PC” met on Monday 2/27/2023 and the following is a recap of steps to further this 
engagement:  Finalized “PC” By-laws; meeting minutes will be published to Parish website; a 
“PC” Suggestion box will be placed in the Narthex; beginning March 26th “PC” members will be 
available in the Narthex on Sunday Masses before its monthly meetings; and we are developing 
a strategy for other opportunities for engagement with the community. 

More to follow. 


